
Silent Station Exhibit  

Station WHAZ-FM was silent during the following periods in the last renewal cycle— 

1) 6/13/2014 to 6/4/ 2015. The station lost its transmitter site and filed an application 
for a new site.  Once the application was approved and construction completed, 
the station resumed service. 

2) 6/12/2017 to 11/13/2017. The station’s transmitter failed and needed to be 
repaired. Once the repair was completed, the station resumed service. 

3) 11/19/2018 to 5/20/2019. The station’s transmitter failed again.  Due to the winter 
weather, access to the transmitter site was unavailable for inspection causing 
repairs to be delayed. 


